
 

ARES JANUARY 2016 MEETING MINUTES 
 
 

The meeting was brought to order by Scott Roberts.   
 
Adrian Gray brought us up to date on the state of ARES. Nothing is on the agenda as 
to the NE Florida organizations.  The local repeaters are up and running.  Vern has 
turned the custodial duties of the Sleepy Hollow and Keystone Heights repeaters over 
to Adrian.  He has now received the licenses. 
 
Clay County is not taking over the custodial duties of the VHF repeaters.  Tommy 
Smith is still in charge. 
 
The MOA MOU update:  The AEC’s are to arrange for a meeting.  The MOU for 
Orange Park Hospital in the works. 
 
AEC UPDATES; 
 
Mark – shelters are still good. 
Ray -  Update on APRS – still working at hospital.  Also Winlink is working. 
 
ARES INFO UPDATES: 
 
 Any changes of a personal nature, i.e., phone, address, email, etc., please 
notify Scott Roberts. 
 
DATABASE FOR EQUIPMENT 
 
 Notify Scott Roberts as to what capabilities you might have during a 
deployment. 
 
READY-ALERT 
  
 Log in to make sure your cell phone provider is listed.  Contact Scott Roberts 
if you cannot log in. 
 
HISTORIAN NEEDED 
 
 The club needs someone to take photographs of club activities.  Please contact 
Adrian or Scott if interested. 
 
UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 
 Striders Run – Jan. 9th.  Contact Joe Strickland or Scott Roberts if interested. 
 
 



 

 
OTHER EVENTS THIS YEAR: 
 
 Field Day – had a good showing last year but hoping for a better one this year. 
 Clay Co. Fair – John Ward has agreed to share the EOC booth with ARES. 
 OP Fall Festival – this is a 2 day event.  A tent will be necessary. 
 Tour de Fort, tour de cure, MS 150, Railroad Days. 
 
School club roundup will be occurring in February. 
 
TRAINING: 
 
 Joe Bassett did Winlink training.  
 


